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Good morning committee members,
I oppose any budget cuts to the ODFW's budget, especially as regards their water study
program.  I am a southern Oregon resident and serve as a board member on our local
watershed council.  I know how critical it is to be able to make informed decisions about
stream flows that effect a wide range of outdoor recreational activities in our region.
Please do not cut the ODFW budget!
Thanks!
Paul Ancell
Shady Cove, Oregon  
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